
  
 

 

  
 
 
 

 

  
  

  
  

  
  

 

                
 

It is time to say a fond farewell to Bobbie Roberts, MBE, who 

is stepping down from her role as the Chair of Trustees at 
Doncaster Deaf Trust, but more importantly for us; as the 

Responsible Person for Dickson House and the North Flat. 
Bobbie was instrumental in the setting up of the home and 

has tirelessly worked hard to support the young people and  
the staff team who have worked or lived in Dickson house  
over the years. We would like to say a huge ‘Thank you’ for 

everything that Bobbie has done for us and please stay in  
touch, we would love you to visit. 
 

                                      

What a strange few months we have all had! Some of 
us have remained at home whereas others have been 
in school and residence. Regardless of where we 
have been, we have all managed to keep in touch, 
which has been great. We are all looking forward to 
September, when hopefully things will be a little bit 
more ‘normal’, well the new normal anyway! 

June – July 2020  School reopens on 
Thursday 3rd September 
so have a great holiday, 
stay safe and see you 
when you all return. 
 
Love Kate and the team 
xxx  
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Don’t forget, staff will be 
working throughout the 
holidays in Dickson House 
so if you need anything, 
just email us on 
dicksonhouse@ddt-
deaf.org.uk and we will get 
back to you as soon as we 
can.  
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Monday 24th to Sunday 30th April 2017      

 

We have kept active this half term, we have looked after the gardens in 

Dickson house and have discovered a love of gardening! We have been on 

bike rides, had social distancing chats and used technology…. 
 

   
 

  
 

  

      

  



 
 

 

Monday 24th to Sunday 30th April 2017      

WWee  hhaavvee  hhaadd  ssoo  mmuucchh  ffuunn  kkeeeeppiinngg  iinn  ttoouucchh  wwiitthh  tthhoossee  tthhaatt  hhaavvee  ssttaayyeedd  aatt  

hhoommee,,  oouurr  wweeeekkllyy  ‘‘rreessiiddeenntt  mmeeeettiinnggss’’  aanndd  ccaattcchh  uupp  sseessssiioonnss  hhaavvee  bbeeeenn  ffuullll  

ooff  llaauugghhtteerr  aanndd  ssiillllyy  ffaacceess,,  iitt  hhaass  bbeeeenn  ggrreeaatt  ffuunn!!  
  

    
 

  
  

WWee  hhaavvee  aallssoo  sseeeenn  eeaacchh  ootthheerr  ffaaccee  ttoo  ffaaccee,,  wwhhiicchh  hhaass  bbeeeenn  ggrreeaatt  ttoooo……..  
  

  



 
 

 

Monday 24th to Sunday 30th April 2017      

  FFiittnneessss  hhaass  bbeeeenn  aa  ffooccuuss,,  llooookk  aatt  oouurr  mmoovveess!!    
  

              
 

WWee  hhaavvee  tthhrreeee  yyoouunngg  ppeeooppllee  wwhhoo  aarree  mmoovviinngg  oonn  tthhiiss  yyeeaarr,,  CCaalllluumm,,  RReeggaann  

aanndd  JJaayy,,  yyoouu  wwiillll  bbee  ssaaddllyy  mmiisssseedd..  YYoouu  hhaavvee  ccoommee  ssoo  ffaarr  aanndd  wwee  aarree  aallll  

pprroouudd  ooff  yyoouu..  KKeeeepp  iinn  ttoouucchh  aanndd  eennjjooyy  yyoouurr  ffuuttuurree!!  
  

  
 

                                       


